
Serving Next Sunday, March 8 

Altar Guild 

Callie Timbes, Peggy Turnes, Wilmarie Boatwright 

Acolytes and Crucifer 

John Kelly Thompkins, Ross Fallaw, Jacob Johnson 

Counting Committee 

(Sunday) Blake Martin, Delan Stevens 

(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

 Children’s Church  

Jan Gawith 

Trustee Duty  

Johnny Vaught 

Sound Technician 

Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers 

Mark Brooks (Chairman), Brad Todd (Co-Chairman),  

William Goldfinch, Billy Jones, Britt Stiltner, Bill Taylor, Alex Todd, 

Johnny Vaught 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Jelly, Rice, and Baby Diapers.  

Help4Kids Items Needed 
Vienna Sausage, Beanee Weenies 

“Shoes for Food” 
New, Gently Used, Really Used and Worn Out 

All Shoes are Welcome 
Any Style, Size, Men , Women or Children’s 

Please leave your donations in the designated container at 
the Missions Corner in the Commons. 

Online Giving is available.  Please scan the QR 

code to navigate to the secure ACS account for 

FUMC and make your donation. You may also visit 

the website at: www.fumcconway.org and follow 

the “online giving” link to make a donation.  

Stewardship for the week of February 22 

Operating 6,635.13 

Chrysalis 218.00 

Redeemed Girls 30.00 

CAP 20.00 

Lenten Offering 268.00 

Music Discretionary 370.28 

Red Bird Mission 20.00 

Capital Campaign 697.00 

Stucco Repair 350.00 

Total  8,608.41 

 

Sunday School 136 
Worship 226 
Hymn Festival 72 
Lenten Organ Meditation 25 
Lent Soup and Sandwich 19 
Wonderful Wednesday 83  
 
Help4Kids  
 Vienna’s 12 
 Shoes 78 

Building Repairs Update:  Stucco work and repair has been 

completed.  Exterior painting of the building will begin very soon.  

Thank you to all who have given over and above to this project.  

We have received $18,770 with gifts ranging from $20 to $5,000!  

Will you consider joining us  in reaching our goal of $40,000? 

CAP January Report:  January is usually a very busy month 

at CAP and this year was no exception.  We gave emergency 

food for over 28,000 meals to more than 1,200 families and 

assisted with $6,000 in utility bills, car gas, medicine , etc.  Due 

to the cold weather, February is shaping up to be very busy as 

well.  All that we do here at CAP is because of caring people 

like you contribute funds, food and time.  Without that there 

would be no way to assist so many.  Thank you! 

Birthdays This Week 
 

March 1:  Diana Rodwell, Jenny Chanaca 

March 2:  Irene Calhoun 

March 3:  Alice Nelson 

March 5:  Amelia Wood 

March 7:  Anne Roof 

March 8:  Matthew Woodward 

Highchairs needed!  FUMC has so many babies 
that the Fellowship Hall needs more highchairs!! If 
you would like to donate money to the cause, 
please indicate on your check or envelope that it’s 
for the highchair fund!   

The Worship Committee is seeking your 

help!  The United Methodist Hymnal produced 

in 1989 is now more than 25 years old.  To 

meet the growth in church hymnody, the 

United Methodist Church created a supplement 

to our current in hymnal in 2000 entitled The 

Faith We Sing.  The supplemental hymnal 

contains a variety of hymns---older hymns no 

longer in the 1989 hymnal as well as many 

newer hymns and hymn settings. We have been 

using some of these hymns already!  The Worship Committee 

has chosen to add this additional supplement to our hymn racks 

to be used along with The United Methodist Hymnal.   

We need 402 copies of The Faith We Sing to fill our 

pews.  Each copy is $13.  Would you be willing to purchase one 

or more?  Our side pews need 6 each and the middle pews need 

8 each.   They may be purchased in honor or memory of a loved 

one. 

Faith We Sing Hymnal Dedication 
 

I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in honor of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in memory of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
Given by:  ___________________________________  
 

Please find my check attached to this form.   
 

More forms are available in the  
Narthex or Bell Tower Entrance. 

Menu:  Betty’s Baked Spaghetti, Garlic Bread,  
Salad Bar and Dessert! 

Special Fellowship that you don’t want to miss! 



First View 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

The 2015  Flower Calendar is posted in the Narthex.  Please 
reserve a Sunday.  Altar flowers are not a budgeted item.  They 
are gifts to the church by those who sign up.  

Children’s Pottery Class 
Monday’s March 2, 9, 16, & 23 

3:30 to 4:15 p.m. 
Family Life Center 

Interested in an Adult Class?  
Please contact Tim Whitten.  488-4251 

tim.whitten@fumcconway.org  

Information Session 
Sunday, March 1 

5:30 p.m. 
Family Life Center 

For Campers and Parents 
Adult Volunteers needed too!! 

March 5 
Host:  Trinity UMC 

Speaker:  Rev. Bob Guffey 

March 19 
Host:  St. Paul’s 

Speaker:  Rev. Rhett Talbert 

March 12 
Host:  Kingston Presbyterian 
Speaker Rev. Kyle Randle  

March 26 
Host FUMC 

Speaker:  Father Tripp Jeffords 

Wednesdays at Noon 
March 4 - March 25  

  
LENTEN ORGAN MEDITATIONS 

FREE CONCERTS DURING LENT 

A complimentary Soup and Sandwich Fellowship follows the 
program in the Family Life Center.  

Central to the Christian faith is a man who denies all our  
pre-conceived notions about what God should look like. You 
are invited to be a part of the  Renegade Gospel.  The study 
presents Jesus and his challenging message to inspire us 
during Lent, Easter, and through the year. Read the red 
letters and discover Jesus all over again. 

FUMC is providing a complimentary Soup and Sandwich Lunch 

following the Lenten Organ Meditations on Wednesdays  at 

12:30 p.m. in the Family Life Center.  If you would be willing 

to provide a pot of soup or sandwiches, please contact the church 

office at 488-4251 or office@fumcconway.org  

Vacation Bible School Planning Meeting 
Sunday, March 8 at 4:00 p.m. in the FLC 

Many decisions need to be made regarding group leaders, 
activities, decorations, registration, dates and materials.  
Please plan to attend this important meeting. If you are 

unable to attend the meeting but would like to help,  
please contact Tim Whitten at 488-4251 or 

tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

The Haiti Mission Team will be shar ing their  exper iences next 
 Sunday, March 8 during the Worship Service.  FUMC, you have 
supported their efforts in so many ways, from monetary donations 
to  old suitcases.  Don’t miss the opportunity to be blessed beyond 

measure by the God-stories of  faith and love the team will tell.  


